
Greetings Fellow Citizen 

We of the Carta di Suyan wish to extend to select individuals an invitation to 
visit an ancient and storied site of pilgrimage which is once again aiding 
devout followers of the Way to hone their souls. 

It is our dear hope that by visiting our as-yet humble amenity you may be 
convinced of the virtue of encouraging others to attend it from across the 
Empire. We have found that the caverns beneath the Mellfort ruins can 
influence visions in such a way to bring healing to the soul, allowing pilgrims 
to set down that which holds them back from expressing Virtue freely. 

The Imperial Prognosticators have informed us that a conjunction for ten 
people will be forming at half past eleven on Saturday morning - we intend 
to send Patrice van Temsechwar to Anvil earlier that morning to discuss 
matters further. 

Yours 
The Carta di Suyan 

 


